
 

 
Oneida County Biking and Walking Trails Council, Inc. 

  

                               Educating the public on the health, safety and economic benefits of trails 
 

Oneida County Biking and Walking Trails Council, Inc. is a 501 c (3) tax-exempt non-profit corporation  

supported entirely by donations and grants. 

OCBWTC Meeting Notice  
Tuesday, September 22nd, 2015  

5:00–6:30 p.m.   

Dept. of Health and Aging 

Keenan Street  

Second Floor   

 
Agenda: 

 
 Introductions 

 Minutes from August 11, 2015 

 Treasurer’s Report 

 Old business 

 Ministry Path Update 

 Fundraising  Letter Revisions 

 Map Update 

 Other  

 New business 

 Bench 

 Public Comment 

 Agenda Items: 

 Next Meeting:  October 13, 2015 at 5 p.m. 

 

 

 

Contact Jackie Cody if you are unable to attend by e-mailing: codyjl@frontiernet.net   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Board of Directors 
2015 

 

 
Jackie Cody 
President-Rhinelander 
 
George DeMet 
Vice President-
Rhinelander 
 
Tom Rulseh 
Secretary-Three Lakes 
 
Leonard Cody 
Treasurer-Rhinelander 
 
Al Jozwiak  
Rhinelander  
 
Tom Rudolph  
Rhinelander 
  
Brian Hegge  
Crescent 
 
Catherine Joppa 
Rhinelander 

 
Todd Troskey 
Oneida County 
Health Department 
Liaison 
 
Mailing Address: 
OCBWTC 
P.O.Box 74 
Rhinelander, WI 54501 


